
District Day on the Hill 2018 
 
Student artwork from Kane County Schools was displayed at the Utah State Capitol at 
the annual District Day on the Hill. I would like to thank Barry Glazier for allowing the 
district to use his photograph for our backdrop. Thanks to Representative Noel for 
stopping by our display and supporting education. Thanks to Karen Kelly and Lisa 
Livingston for attending the legislative sessions and discussing educational bills with 
legislators and advocating for public education. 
 
 
	


